From:

Subject: RE: Application for a premises licence - Sisi"s, 7-9 St Bride’s Street EC4A 4AS. Castle Baynard ward
Date: 16 September 2022 17:04:34
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Hi Team,

The proposed hours for the sale of alcohol are not compatible with the location beneath 15
residential units and should be limited in accordance with the existing premises licence
(LN/200500364) to 10:00 -23:00 Monday to Saturday and 11:00- 22:30 Sunday’s and Bank Holidays.
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All the best

Tony

Tony Newman
Senior Planning Officer (Planning Enforcement)
Environment Department

www.citvoflondon.gov.uk

From: icensing teor



Sent: 16 September 2022 15:17

Tos PLN-PlanringEnforcemen:

Subject: Application for a premises licence - Sisi's, 7-9 St Bride’s Street EC4A 4AS. Castle Baynard
ward

View this email in your browser

Dear all,

A premises licence application has recently been received by our Licensing section, which you
can view online. In addition, you can find information in this briefing.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Licensing Team on 020 7332

Kind regards

Loreen Williams

Business Delivery Technical Officer
Markets and Consumer Protection
City of London
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The City of London respects your privacy and all information we hold about you in relation to this
newsletter is only used to enable us to provide you with, and improve, this service. In opening this email
and linking to associated websites, some actions will be tracked to enable us to develop and improve the

newsletter and suggest better opportunities for you and other recipients of this newsletter. All personal
information is managed and used in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998. None of this
information we hold about you will be disclosed to third parties. The City of London is committed to the
highest standard and quality of information and every reasonable attempt has been made to present up-
to-date, decent and accurate information. The City of London, however, gives no warranty as to the
accuracy, timeliness or decency of the information on this newsletter and any linked websites, and
accepts no liability for any loss, damage or inconvenience howsoever arising, caused as a result of
reliance on such information. Although the City of London takes all reasonable measures to ensure that
the information provided to it from third parties is accurate and not defamatory or offensive, it cannot
control the content or take responsibility for any pages provided by external providers or for any linked
sites or pages.
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